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Moms, join us with your daughters in grades 1-6 for this get-away. Make
memories through worship, great food (including a Saturday night cook-
out!), campfire with s’mores, recreation and activity classes such as:
canoeing, archery, crafts, low ropes, praise and worship dance, giant
swing, climbing wall and high ropes course.

Call our office for further information or visit the CWR website to
download the registration form.

Spring Mother-Daughter
LLeeggaaccyy Retreat
April 29 - May 1, 2011

Grades 1-6

Sign Up Today!

SSuummmmeerr  CCaammpp  
SSppaacceess  AAvvaaiillaabbllee!!

DDeettaaiillss  IInnssiiddee

Summer Camp
Testimonials

“I always think each year is fabulous and can’t
be topped… until the next year rolls around.
We cannot say enough about this camp – [our
son] really enjoys it and I think it has helped
him grow in his faith, his acceptance of people
and his overall ‘people skills’ he’ll need
throughout life.  The counselors have been
super also... they obviously enjoy CWR!”

“[My daughter] loves this wonderful camp,
counselors, setting and especially the
closeness she feels to God while at camp.” 

“The camp has been a very positive
experience and reinforcement that fun and
being a Christian go together!” 

Judges 4:4-5

Summer 2011: “Run the Race”

Summer 2011 will be here soon and we are getting ready for another exciting summer!  We know that each
week will be full of fun activities, delicious food, funny skits and music, and fellowship with friends.  Once
again we will have great speakers leading Bible study each day and a wonderful staff who are positive
Christian role models.  

“Run the Race” is the 2011 summer theme.  It is based off of Hebrews 12:1-2, “Let us run with endurance
the race that is set before us, looking to Jesus, the author and perfecter of our faith.”  This summer, as we
enjoy the many different aspects of a week at Camp Willow Run, we will be looking at what it means to fix
our eyes on Christ as we run the race.

We are eager to have you here soon and hope that your excitement for your week of camp continues to
grow.  See you soon!

Luke Newton
Associate Director – Summer Camp
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Sponsorship 2011
Since 1972, nearly 6,000 young people have been able to participate in sponsorship outreach ministries through
Camp Willow Run.  Our outreach program to troubled youth will continue this summer as we will work with up to
75 girls and boys from the N.C. Department of Juvenile Justice Youth Development Centers.  They will attend
camp the week of May 29 - June 3.  These youth have been in trouble with the law and need direction in their
lives.  Our prayer is that they will find hope and direction in Christ.  

The 75 boys and girls who will attend camp during this special week need sponsors.  A full sponsorship costs
$400.  Our goal is to raise $30,000 so that every child will have a sponsor.  We have already received $11,000
toward this goal.  Below is a contribution form.  Your prayerful consideration of a gift to the sponsorship program
is greatly appreciated.  

2011 Sponsorship Partner-in-Ministry:

Name: _________________________________________

$400.00 Other: _____________________

Comments: _____________________________________

_____________________________________

Camp Willow Run     190 Mangum Lane     Littleton, NC 27850     252.586.4665

Final Payments Due May 4th
We are looking foward to having your child at Camp Willow
Run this summer. This is a reminder that your medical history
form and/or final payment for summer camp are due in our
office by May 4.  Please include your child’s name and camp
week on all correspondence and checks so that your payment
can be quickly and properly credited.  Your cancelled check
will serve as receipt of payment. If circumstances are such
that you must cancel your child’s week, please notify us
immediately.  If you have misplaced your medical history
form, you can download one from our website.

Upcoming 2011 Retreats

Mother-Daughter LLeeggaaccyy Retreats
April 29-May 1 for daughters in grades 1-6
October 7-9 for daughters in grades 6-12

This is an opportunity for mothers and daughters
to spend a special time together building a legacy

of memories that will last a lifetime.

Father-Son BUILD Retreat
April 15-17 for sons in grades 1-12

This is an opportunity for fathers and sons to
spend some much needed time to build a strong

bond together.

Super High Retreats
November 4-6 & November 11-13

Bring your youth group (grades 7-12) and
chaperones.  We’ll take care of the rest!

Together, we make a difference in the lives of the children.  It is a
partnership with an eternal investment.  Thousands of children have been
spiritually nurtured and encouraged in their faith through involvement in
Camp Willow Run’s summer and retreat programs.  Hundreds and
hundreds of others missed that opportunity due to lack of space during
summer sessions.  Weeks continue to have waiting lists.

Working together, we are making a difference in the development of Camp
Willow Springs.  Thanks to donors, two dorms are completed.  We need to
continue construction of dorms and other Phase One facilities.  The two
largest facilities need funding so that construction can begin this summer.
The dining hall is a “must” building.  Even as we spiritually nourish our
campers, they need physical nourishment, as well.  The pool area is a
“must” for water recreation in the heat of summer.  

Together, we can reach the goal.  Our deepest desire is to open Camp
Willow Springs for summer 2012.  The challenge is enormous.  There are
children waiting for the opportunity to attend summer camp.

Please contact us at 252.586.4665 for further details and information as to
how you can be involved and make a difference.  Our children are a
treasure beyond measure.  Thank you! 

Linda Harris
Executive Director

CWR Recognized
for Safety 
Once Again

Camp Willow Run was once again
recognized for the prestigious
Safety 1st designation by Markel
Insurance Company. Markel’s
Safety 1st program recognizes
policyholders who have shown an
exceptional commitment to the
safety of their customers and
employees. 

Challenge Course 
Safety Certification

Associate Director Jeremy Davis recently completed
the Level II Full Challenge Course Practitioner
Certification in compliance with the standards set
forth by the Association for
Challenge Course Technology
(ACCT). This training,
administered by Signature
Research Inc, included
facilitation and management
practices, in addition to safety
policies, on a wide range of
challenge course elements.
His certification demonstrates
the commitment of Camp
Willow Run to maintain a safe
and enjoyable adventure
recreation program while also
staying current on industry
standards and practices.

Summer Camp Spaces Available
June 5-11: Grades 3-5
June 5-11: Grades 6-8

July 3-9: Grades 7-9 (boy spaces available)
July 17-23: Grades 9-12 (boy spaces available)
August 1-6: Grades 6-8 (boy spaces available)

Please contact us if your camper is not currently
registered or if you would like your child to attend a
second camp week.  The above weeks are available,
but all other weeks of camp are full.  A few weeks
have shorter waiting lists.  Contact us if you would like
to have your child added to a waiting list.  If a space
becomes available, you will be contacted.  If you have
not completed a registration form, you may download
one from our website at campwillowrun.org.

1984 Ski Nautique for Sale
This boat comes with a Nautique trailer, cover, and bimini
top. It is in good mechanical condition, complete with
service records.  The interior is in overall good shape, but
may need some work on the carpet.  The engine is a PCM
Ford 351 with electronic ingnition.  Please call for
information or to schedule an appointment to see the boat.

Our Children...

A Treasure Beyond Measure!

www.campwillowsprings.org


